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OSAF NEWS

AERO TREM (BRZ) SHALL RUN THE SAUDI CUP 2022

OSAF is pleased to announce the nomination of AERO TREM (BRZ), who was the winner of Longines Gran Premio 

Latinoamericano 2021, to compete in the 2022 edition of the Saudi Cup to be staged at King Andulaziz Racecourse 

in the city of Riyadh on Saturday 26th of February.

AERO TREM (BRZ) has recently nomianted as one of the 4 international finalists to be elected as Best Horse 

for the His Highness Sheikh Mohammed Bin Rashid Al Maktoum Horse Racing Excellence Awards, and is also the 

only Latin American Thoroughbred to take part in this prestigious international competition.

The arrangements for this nomination to compete in the Saudi Cup have been a joint work with the connections of 

AERO TREM (BRZ), amongst them trainer Antonio Cintra and his team, and the intense advocacy efforts by Mr. 

Horacio Espósito, ViceChairman of IFHA and OSAF Advisor in International Affairs.  

We would like to specially thank the authorities of the Jockey Club of Saudi Arabia for giving this important 

oportunity to the most prominent Thoroughbred from our region.
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